
Subsidised Advice for
Impacted Growers

 

HBFA can fund technical or financial consultancy to assist
growers in making well-informed decisions regarding
flood affected blocks. 

Initial funding is approved for $700 per affected grower,
however, please discuss directly with your consultant if
you require additional assistance. 

To access these services, growers can contact either
AgFirst or Fruition directly, or email manager@hbfa.co.nz
for more information.

https://www.agfirst.co.nz/offices/agfirst-hawkes-bay
https://www.fruitionhort.com/

